
 

 

 

 

 GRADUATION 2021!  We were pleased to grant diplomas to our 8th Grade class as they 

fully completed all that was required to go on to high school. The students shared these messages with 
those who were in attendance. God bless these young people as they enter their high school years! 

Eighth Grade Messages 
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Dear Good Shepherd Family …. These past years of attending Good Shepherd have 

been the best years of my life. I am so grateful to have been given the opportunity 

to have fun at school while learning so much about the Lord. I am so thankful that 

He blessed me with wonderful teachers to encourage my journey in His world. It is 

so encouraging to go to school, knowing that my friends share the same faith that I 

do. I look forward to continuing this journey and touching others along the way. 

Blessings!             ~ Eliana Gildenzoph 

 

Thank you for the Christian education that I can take with me 

through high school, college, and through life. Thank you for the 

fun times and even the challenging times. I learned lessons in all 

of them. And thank you most of all for giving us knowledge that 

was always centered on Jesus.         ~ Noah Henriksen 

 

I am so thankful to God for this Christian congregation. You have made this school, 

with its Christian education, possible for me. I truly would not be the person I am 

today without it. Through the years I have enjoyed doing the Christmas services, 

plays, and musicals. Every time, you have encouraged us with words and applause. 

Today may be the last time I hear that sweet sound, and I will appreciate it as much 

as the first time. Thank you all so much.                                         ~ Joseph Johnson 

 

I thank all who financially support our school, making it possible for us 

to be taught and raised with the Word of God. The knowledge I have 

obtained from this school, I will take with me throughout life! It was 

such a blessing to go through a Christian grade/middle school. And, of 

course, thanks to all the teachers who taught us throughout the years.                              

~ Noah Kammueller 

 


